Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 4:03 PM
To: Paul Foley

Subject: FW: cell tower on Chappaquiddick

From: Laura Jemison [mailto:lhjemo@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 3:58 PM

To: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org>
Subject: cell tower on Chappaquiddick

to whom it may concern, As a home owner for 30 years out at Wasque, | know the difficulty of getting reliable cell
phone reception.

In the past, we have had to resort to going up on our roof to receive a signal. Now that | am almost 70, | think this could
be getting a little dangerous. | for one am ready to continue bringing Chappy into the 21st century. | am sick and tired
of the people who live in a 1950's bubble and are trying to keep the rest of us in it with them.

| need to have reliable communication options available as | age. | fully support the tower.

thank you, Laura Jemison



